
 

 

 

 The First Congregational Church is sponsoring a 10-day trip to Iceland 

  May 15-24, 2024.  This exciting Collette adventure features tours of cities, 

 villages, farms, museums, mountains, beaches, bays, glaciers, volcanic 

 craters, lava fields, waterfalls, fjords, thermal pools and more!  You will 

 enjoy a nature cruise, a cruise along icebergs, time in the warm mineral-rich 

 waters of the Blue Lagoon, the local flora and fauna, and of course, the local 

 cuisine! 

 Join us on Thursday, June 22, at 6:30 p.m., in Congregational Hall, for a 

 presentation with additional details about this amazing tour.  For advanced 

 information, email Debby Voelker (debvoelker@sbcglobal.net) for a 

 brochure. 

 This tour, “Iceland: Land of Fire and Ice,” not only offers a fabulous travel 

 opportunity, it also is a fund-raising event for our congregation.  The First 

 Congregational Church will receive a commission based on the number of 

 travelers who participate.  A limited number of seats has been reserved for 

 this tour, and registration, which will begin at the June 22nd travel 

 presentation, will be on a first-come, first-served basis. 
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